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Communication dated 30 May 2007 from the 
Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of 

Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the IAEA 
concerning Enrichment Bonds - A Voluntary 
Scheme for Reliable Access to Nuclear Fuel 

 
 

 

 

 

 

1. The Secretariat has received a letter dated 30 May 2007 from the Permanent Mission of the 
United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the IAEA attaching a UK Non-paper entitled 
“Food for Thought: Enrichment Bonds – A Voluntary Scheme for Reliable Access to Nuclear Fuel”. 

2. As requested in that letter, the letter and the attachment is now being circulated for the 
information of all Member States. 

 

 










